
From: Lisa M. Sox <LisaSox@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/5/2013 11:33:43 AM
Subject: Proclamation - Question

National Guard Week is the first week in June. Senator Alexander would like to get a proclamation from the
Governor to present to the Guard during that week. I realize it is early, but at what point do we need to put a request 
in writing to Governor Haley? February? Just let me know so I can put in my file to follow up at that time.

Thanks a million!

Lisa Manini Sox
Director of Research
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 
Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman 
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: lisasox@scsenate.gov
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